
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Thanks so much for your support last Friday. The athletes and 
coaches are extremely grateful and your help certainly made a 
difference. Other coaches even commented on the level of 
support to the Rosa team. 
 
Our final competition of the season is scheduled for this 
Wednesday. The rain date is Thursday. Once again, if you are 
able to supply those same items you can drop them off at Rosa 
or bring them with you to Pennsauken. Please remember that 
there is virtually no shade at Pennsauken HS.  
 
The competition begins at 1 but there is no parking on the 
Pennsauken HS property until 2:30. Also, there is a $3 fee for 
admission.  
 
Athletes will be given a copy of the order of events tomorrow 
at practice. This can be helpful if you plan to watch.   
 
There will be a concession stand at Pennsauken HS.  
 
Thanks again and see you tomorrow! 
 
The Rosa Track & Field Coaching Staff 


